
Resources 
July Session 1: Memory Verse Wristband

‘I give you a new 
command: Love each 
other. You must love each 
other as I have loved you.’
(John 13:34)

‘I give you a new 
command: Love each 
other. You must love each 
other as I have loved you.’
(John 13:34)

‘I give you a new 
command: Love each 
other. You must love each 
other as I have loved you.’
(John 13:34)

‘I give you a new 
command: Love each 
other. You must love each 
other as I have loved you.’
(John 13:34)

‘I give you a new 
command: Love each 
other. You must love each 
other as I have loved you.’
(John 13:34)

‘I give you a new 
command: Love each 
other. You must love each 
other as I have loved you.’
(John 13:34)



Resources 
July Session 1: Memory Verse Wristband

‘I give you a new 
command: Love each 
other. You must love each 
other as I have loved you.’
(John 13:34)

‘I give you a new 
command: Love each 
other. You must love each 
other as I have loved you.’
(John 13:34)

‘I give you a new 
command: Love each 
other. You must love each 
other as I have loved you.’
(John 13:34)

‘I give you a new 
command: Love each 
other. You must love each 
other as I have loved you.’
(John 13:34)

‘I give you a new 
command: Love each 
other. You must love each 
other as I have loved you.’
(John 13:34)

‘I give you a new 
command: Love each 
other. You must love each 
other as I have loved you.’
(John 13:34)




